
Debbie Streichsbier 

Director of Human Resources 

City of Palm Coast 

Dear Ms. Streichsbier, 

I would like to inform you that I am resigning my position as Chief Building Official for the City of Palm 
Coast. My last day with the city will be Thursday, July l l " ^ , 2019. 

This was not an easy decision to make, on my part. The past six years have been very rewarding I've 
enjoyed working for the City of Palm Coast. ^' 

Sincerely, 

Rickie Lee' 

Chief Building Official. 


